
 

 

 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

COFIDE: BOARD MEETING FOR INTERIM REPORT BROUGHT FORWARD TO JULY 27 
  
Milan, July 9 2015 - COFIDE-Gruppo De Benedetti S.p.A. announces that the Board of Directors Meeting for 

the approval of the Semi-annual Financial Report for 2015, originally called for Friday July 31 2015, has 
been brought forward to Monday July 27 at 3 p.m..  
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Contacts:  
CIR Group Communication Department 

Salvatore Ricco 
Mariella Speciale  
Tel.: +39 02 722701  

e-mail: infostampa@cirgroup.com  
www.cirgroup.com  
twitter @cirgroup 

 
   
 

 
 
 
 

 

mailto:infostampa@cirgroup.com
http://www.cirgroup.com/

